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Senator Singh asked: 

What input did the Department have into the design of the Government’s recently announced 

cat eradication program? 

a. Is the amount of funding Parks Australia will be providing to the cat eradication 

program new money? 

b. If not, where is it coming from? 

 

Answer: 

The cat eradication plan was developed by the Department at the request of the Government 

and is consistent with proposals for improved management of feral cats on Christmas Island 

arising from a number of sources including the final report of the Christmas Island Expert 

Working Group, the draft Christmas Island Biodiversity Conservation Plan and the Christmas 

Island National Park management plan. 

The $500,000 mobilised by the Threatened Species Commissioner to support feral cat 

eradication efforts as part of the plan is new to Australia’s National Parks system.  It has been 

allocated to the Director of National Parks from the Natural Heritage Trust.  

 


